STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

December 15, 2017

Samuel Simons
Engineering Development
T-Mobile USA

35 Griffin Road South
Bloomfield, CT' 06002

RE: EM-T-MOBILE-093-161005 - T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing
telecommunications facility located at 274 Detby Avenue, New Haven, Connecticut.

Dear Mr. Simons:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated December 15, 2017
requesting withdrawal of the above-referenced exempt modification. The Council hereby
acknowledges your request to withdraw the exempt modification.

The Council declares this exempt modification to no longer be pending before this agency.
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Council office.

Thank you for your attention to this important mattet.

Sincerely,

Wiutfud-

Melanie A. Bachman
Executive Director

MAB/FOC/bm

cc: The Honorable Toni N. Hatp, Mayor, City of New Haven
Michael Carter, Chief Administrative Officer, City of New Haven
Karyn Gilvarg, A.ILA., Executive Director, City Plan Department, City of New Haven
Yale University
Denise Sabo, Nottheast Site Solutions
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T-Mobile USA
35 Griffin Road South
Bloomfield, CT 06002

December 15, 2017

Attorney Melanie Bachman
Acting Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06501

Dear Attorney Bachman,
The following T-Mobile site was approved by the Connecticut Siting Council on October 24, 2016
respectively as an Exempt Modification. Due to design issue’s this site will no longer be scheduled for

construction. We are currently conducting an alternative site search. Therefore, we are formally
requesting the cancellation of the approval for the following Exempt Modification;

EM-T-Mobile-093-161005: 274 Derby Avenue, New Haven CT

Please contact Denise Sabo at 860-209-4690 with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Samuel Simons, Engineering Development - Connecticut

cc: Mark Richard, Engineering and Operations



